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Year  Pupil  Year  Pupil  

First 

Steps  

You are all stars Year 3  Macie & Isaac 

Reception  Amelia & Ruby Year 4  Evie & Macie 

Year 1  Harley & Isla Year 5  Charlie M & Laycie 

Year 2  Ava & Harrison Year 6  Max & Riley 

 

 

 

 
Year 

 

Pupil 

 

Year Pupil 

Reception Jackson Year 4 Ethan 

Year 1 Neve Year 5 Carolina 

Year 2 Lilah Year 6 George 

Year 3 Shanraj   
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Reception 

 

92.38% Year 4 82.79% 

Year 1 

 

94.81% Year 5 91.67% 

Year 2 

 

93.66% Year 6 87.70% 

Year 3 

 

90.08% Overall 

school 

attendance 

90.44% 

 

 
 

We have the following birthdays this week and over the half term 

Year 1 – Reuben 

Year 3 – Eliza & Eddie 

Year 4 – Willow & Tye 

Year 5 – Dexter 

Year 6 – Liam 

Staff – Miss Cahill & Mrs Johnson 

Wishing you all a fantastic birthday!! 
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News 

 

• The children have had a great day today dressing up and joining 

in with the spooky walk put together by our PTFA.  We raised 

£412.00 which will go towards fantastic activities for the 

children in the lead up to Christmas. 

 

• Congratulations to Samuel P for passing his music exam. 

 

• Please do not sent nuts or food containing nuts into school as 

we have children will nut allergies. Thank you for your support  

 

• We say a fond farewell to Mrs Nagy, Mr Green and Mrs Taylor 

from our board of governors.  We thank you all for your 

service to the school. 

 

• Congratulations to Miss Cahill who is expecting her first baby 

in March, we cannot wait for our new addition to the St John 

Vianney family 

 

• Have a safe and happy half term! 

 

 

 

 


